
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The students of River Heights School will once again be pursuing a goal of the physical 
education curriculum.  Swimming is a life long pursuit and our students will be taking 
advantage of our local facilities.  These trips may be cancelled due to weather or other 
circumstances and will not be rescheduled.  
 
The following are the times your child will be swimming: 
 

June 5 (10:00am-10:50am) Grade 4’s to Hill Pool 

June 12 (11:00am-11:50am) Grade 3’s to Hill Pool 

              (1:45pm-2:35pm) Grade 5’s to Hill Pool 

June 13 (12:45pm-1:35pm) K1 & Grade 5’s to Strathcona (Bus) 

June 14 (12:45pm-1:35pm) K2 & Grade 2’s to Strathcona (Bus) 

June 18 (11:00am-11:50am) Grade 5’s & Grade 2’s to Hill Pool  

June 19 (1:45pm-2:35pm) Grade 6’s & Grade 1”s  to Hill Pool 

June 21 (10:00am-10:50am) Grade 4’s to Hill Pool 

             (1:45pm-2:35pm) Grade 1’s & Grade 3’s to Hill Pool 

June 25 (1:45pm-2:35pm) Grade 6’s & Grade 3’s to Hill Pool 

 
✄ ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------✄ 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below to your child’s teacher by JUNE 4, 2018 ! 
 
 
 
My child, __________________________________    in Grade _____   has my permission to swim at the 
above noted times.   
 
Parent’s Signature:  ____________________________  Date:  ______________,  
 
 Grade 1: These classes require a ratio of 1 adult to every 3 children under the age of 7 to be in the pool. These classes 
will not be able to participate if this ratio is not met. Please check with your child’s teacher to volunteer as well as which 
dates you are available. 


